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----Original Message----- From: Andy Sent: Wednesday, April 2, 2025 8:49 PM To: EFSEC (EFSEC) Subject:
Goldeneye is a bad idea External Email Hi, | STRONGLY oppose the Goldeneye BESS site. These types of
facilities need to be in industrial lands not farmlands. The Goldeneye site will destroy salmon habitat and create
chaos if there is ever a thermal runaway and our fire teams have no choice but to let the facility burn. I do not
want to have to evacuate my town because of a decision you made for me. These facilities should not be near
towns. They should never be near a school. Most definitely they should not be near a river or a salmon habitat.
This site proposal is near all of those facilities and therefore should be denied. Do the right thing and deny this
site.
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